
 

 
 

Statement: Appeal by Dr Bawa-Garba 
  
Today’s result of the appeal by Dr Bawa-Garba against the GMC’s decision to strike her off means 
that her name will be restored to the medical register. 
 
This case, which came about through the tragic death of a child, Jack Adcock, has been difficult  
on many fronts. It has, however, raised several important issues for the medical profession that 
have been recognised and need to be addressed. It is now time to move on to embed the 
lessons learnt in order to improve patient safety and therefore help prevent a similar occurrence 
in the future.  
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